
The Honorable Morris Lasker 

99 Perry Street 
Brookline. MA 02146 
October 21. 1987 

United States Federal District Court 
South District. New York 

Dear Judge Lasker: 

I want to draw your attention to the important 
philanthropic work that Ivan F. Boesky has pursued 
over the past half decade. As Assistant Dean and 
Director of the Center for Health Communication at 
Harvard University's School of Public Health, I 
have had the opportunity to witness Mr. Boesky's 
commitment to worthy social causes. His sustained 
financial support has been instrumental in the 
development of important projects at Harvard 
designed to prevent disease and promote good 
health among the general public. Over the years. 
Mr. Boesky has evidenced a keen interest in the 
progress of the work that he has supported. It 
is my hope that he will be permitted and encouraged 
to devote his remarkable energies and talents to 
worthy social causes in the years ahead. 

Respectfully. 

, J~ 
Jay A. Winsten. Ph.D. 


